
 

 

 

Memorandum 

 

Date:  April 10, 2024  

 

To:  Mayor Christi Fraga 

  Vice Mayor Oscar Puig-Corve 

  Councilwoman Digna Cabral 

  Councilman Rafael Pineyro  

 

From:            Councilwoman Maureen Porras 

    

Subject:          City Parade Celebrating July 4th                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Introduction 

 

To propose a discussion regarding organizing a city parade in celebration of the upcoming 4th of 

July holiday. This initiative was proposed by the Doral Civil Air Patrol. The 4th of July is a 

significant date in our nation's history, and it is important for our city to come together to 
commemorate this day with a festive event that can bring our community closer. 

 

The proposed city parade would be a wonderful opportunity for residents to gather, celebrate, 

and showcase our city's pride. It would also serve as a platform to honor our country's heritage 

and the values we hold dear. Organizing a city parade for the 4th of July would not only foster 

community spirit but also create lasting memories for our residents. 

 

Background 

Same as above.  

 

Fiscal Impact: TBD 

 

Recommendation 

I respectfully ask my colleagues to support my recommendation to direct the City Manager to 

plan a 4th of July parade and work with the Doral Civil Air Patrol to collaborate on this event.  

 


